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Comments: I am writing in support of the Northwest Forest Plan Amendment # 64745- Specifically I believe in

protecting the old growth forests that we still have in Washington, Oregon and California by preventing clear

cutting. It is of utmost importance that Native Tribes are given a voice in the best way to grow and maintain the

natural spaces. We must allow the local Tribes wisdom to be heard and listened to- Tribal elders must be treated

with respect and their advice should be followed. We cannot let impatient greed for sped up economic growth to

rob our wilderness for the future. Protecting the biodiversity and endangered species in our forests is more

important to protecting the future if human life on this planet than squeezing our resources- this would just speed

up the climate crisis. 

Please trust in locals and science before businessmen and protect NW forests. Thank you. 


